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31 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Head lice has been detected in some classes in the school. Please check your 

child/ren’s head on a regular basis and treat as necessary. 

Information on how to treat head lice can be found by clicking the following link: 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/conditions/head-lice  

 

Regards, 

 

Brian McGrath 

Principal 
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